> Sent:

Welcome to CA's COVID-19 Vaccine Program Monday, March 22, 2021 11:18 AM

From: myCAVax Program Notification <<u>no-reply-</u>

mycavax@cdph.ca.gov





Thank you for enrolling in the California COVID-19 Vaccination Program. Your application as a COVID-19 provider has been approved! This location listed on your application will be set-up in our system as an approved site to receive vaccine doses, once vaccine supply becomes available, along with corresponding information about initial vaccine distribution, ordering, and meeting daily vaccine administration and on-hand inventory reporting E requirements.

For more information and resources regarding California's COVID-19 Vaccination Program, please visit the https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/COVID-19Vaccine.aspx.

Your participation as a vaccinating provider is critical to ensuring COVID-19 vaccination services are accessible to the initial populations of focus, shortly after the first COVID-19 vaccine doses arrive.

If you have any questions, contact us via email at <u>Thank you</u>, <u>CA COVID-19 Vaccination Program Enrollment Team</u>

This email was sent to you as a member of myCAvax. Use of the service and website is subject to our Terms of Use and Privacy © 2021 myCAvax. All rights reserved

**